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Press release  

 

HOPPECKE Rail Division receives prestigious Technology and Innovation Award from 
Siemens Mobility 

 

HOPPECKE Rail Division, a long-standing supplier to Siemens Mobility, was honoured with the 
prestigious Technology and Innovation Award from Siemens Mobility at the end of 2023. The 
award recognises the company's innovative lithium onboard battery system, which is making a 
significant contribution to the modernisation of European rail transport. 

HOPPECKE's award-winning lithium onboard battery system has been successfully implemented 
in a large European metro network. It is characterised by a 50 % reduction in installation space, a 
30 % reduction in weight and a considerable reduction in maintenance requirements, while at 
the same time extending the service life. 

This technological innovation plays a key role in promoting sustainability and efficiency in rail 
transport and enables Siemens Mobility to significantly increase customer benefits. 

The award recognises HOPPECKE's commitment as a technology leader in lithium-ion battery 
systems for rail vehicles. The company remains determined to drive innovation in the industry, 
setting new standards for the mobility of the future. 

Michael Hilmerich, Head of the HOPPECKE Rail Division, expressed his enthusiasm for the award: 
"We are proud of this honour and will continue to drive the mobility of the future with ground-
breaking ideas, solutions and innovations. Our partnership with Siemens Mobility remains an 
integral part of this exciting journey. We are ready to tackle the challenges of the industry with 
pioneering spirit and innovation." 


